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Purpose Of Workshop: Present And Listen

Welcome!
1

On behalf of the Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT), we 

welcome you to this Public Workshop for the Millsboro-South Area of 

the US 113 North/ South Study.

Since the release of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) 

and Public Hearings in September of 2013, DelDOT has met with the 

area legislators and representatives as well as various state and 

federal regulatory agencies to discuss the path forward for the 

Millsboro-South Area. As a result, the Blue Alternative is no longer 

being considered.  We invite your comments and input on the new 

alternative that is now under consideration in the project area. 

Thank you for sharing your valuable time and insights.
               

                                         Jennifer Cohan
                                      Secretary      
                                             Delaware Department of Transportation 

The purpose of this workshop is to obtain input from you, the public 

on the new Alternative under consideration in the Millsboro- South 

Area. The project team is available to answer questions and provide 

information on the project.

Comments on this round of Workshops will be accepted through 

November 30, 2015. Information about the study and the ability to 

provide comments and suggestions on the study can be obtained 

from the project's website at: 

http://www.deldot.gov/information/projects/us113
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